bttty
City of Racine, Wisconsin

MEMO som the Department of Public Works

Date: October 16, 2007

To: Richard Jones

From: Jeff Fidler

Re:  Leaf Disposal

I'have been contacted by Tom Peterson from the Racine Instinctive Bowmen’s Club in
regards to them providing an outlet for the City of Racine to dispose of leaves. He has
offered to take 100 loads of leaves which he intends to spread out and mulch into a field
located on their property at 14403 - 50" Road in Sturtevant WI. In return for this service,
he would charge the City $100.00 per load. I have met with Mr. Peterson out at the
property and it appears we would have no problems accessing his site. He was
apprised that some garbage and street debris will be mixed in with the leaves and he
assured me they would clean out this material when they go to spread out the loads. He
also indicated that if everything goes well, they would welcome providing this service
for future years. I told him they may have to sign a contract to get started with this and
he indicated that wouldn’t be a problem. I recommend approval of their proposal.

Racine Instinctive Bowmen — President Jack Rowland

14403 - 50* Road
Sturtevant, WI 53177
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